Totnes Connection Hub

2a Burke Road

Industrial Estate

Totnes

TQ9 5XL

01803 840354

Registered Charity 1165695

13/10/2020



Dear Mrs Lethbridge, Children, Staff and Parents

Thank you so very much for your generous donations to the Food Bank at the Totnes Connection Hub.

Throughout the pandemic the Hub has helped many, many households with up to 66 at the height of the Lockdown. Many of these households were families with young children who would have struggled to put food on the table without the help that the Food Bank (with your wonderful support) was able to give them.

As the situation still remains critical, your giving will mean that the Food Bank can continue to support people who will struggle to manage at this time.

We wish your school every blessing and thank you all for your great kindness and thoughtfulness.

With kind regards,

Anna Marie Kemp, Food Bank Manager

PS Your light certainly does shine!

